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Seabed clean-up at Il-Moll tal-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a seabed 

clean-up operation near Il-Moll tal-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl, within the area A, B, 

C and D shown hatched on attached chart, will be held on Saturday 11th May 2019. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 

slow speed when in the vicinity, on the stipulated date. They are to obey any 

instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537 
 
 
 




